
A festive show full of talent and cheer that you won’t want to miss next Thursday evening.



Rockridge Toy Drive 2024

To the Rockridge families who donated to the toy drive, thank you so much for your
generous support! Your donations mean a lot to the kids being treated at BC Children's
Hospital. It will remind them and their families that they are not alone in their journey to
recovery. We truly appreciate your kindness and help in making this event a success. Go
Rock!

Your friend,

Jonathan “Bear” Yeung





The second of several Gr. 10 Careers students who will be volunteering at the Foodbank. Thank you to our
volunteers this week - Emmeline G. & Ixel S. This initiative is a collaborative staff planning effort between Ms.

Ferrajohn from our Careers Department and Isabell Nielsen from our EA team.

Last week our Post-Secondary and Careers expert panel explored the world of higher education and career
pathways. This event provided valuable insights into career pathways, program selection, application processes

and how to best support your child’s journey beyond high school.
For those parents that missed this presentation, you can find the slidedeck here



ROPAC is excited to host this year’s holiday luncheon for our wonderful Rockridge staff. We’re seeking
volunteers to lend a hand on the day and food contributions to make the event special.

Click here to Sign-Up to Bring a Dish & Volunteer









Thank you to our Rockridge Interact Club and WV Rotary Sunrise for supporting this opportunity for our local
families. Contact and registration information is on the poster, or you can see Mr. Kolkea, or email

tkolkea@wvschools.ca



The third round of many great Grade 9 Take Our Kids to Work Day photos.
Chloe H. @ VSO & Alexander N @ Colliers Project Management






